
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                               Friday 6th January 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
 
 
A short report for a short week! 
 
Pupils have settled back into the swing of school really well and are coping wonderfully with the 
playground work. We are already seeing equipment arrive and the floor has been marked out. It will look 
truly amazing and hopefully by next Friday we will have pictures to share with you. 
 
A huge 'He's behind you' to the staff and pupils of Kerr class who went to the panto today in Norwich - a 
great time was had by all! 
 
Our new edition of ' In a Nutshell' is out this week and we will make sure you all get a copy sent home to 
enjoy. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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